
 

 
 

April 30, 2020 
 
 
Hello GSLA Families, 
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we navigate activities and procedures for the end 
of the school year. Below you will find information regarding many items: 
 
E-Learning Update 
Starting the week of May 4th, teachers will assign 4 days of work.  Friday the 8th and 15th will be 
catch-up days for students who may have fallen behind. No new assignments will be given on 
either of those Fridays. 
 
Our last day of E-Learning will be Thursday, May 21st. 
 
Last Day of School Activity 
An annual tradition at GSLA has been the gathering of students on the last day of school and 
listening to the Will and Prophecy of the graduating 8th grade class. Even though we can’t be 
together in person, we would like to continue this fun tradition! We will conduct a Zoom call for 
the entire school on Thursday, May 21st at 11 AM so that everyone can hear the Will and 
Prophecy for the 8th grade class. The information for that Zoom call will be sent to all families 
and students a day or two prior to the event. 
 
Closing Celebration and Graduation 
We will broadcast our Closing Celebration and Graduation on Thursday, May 21st at 6:30 PM. 
Please join us on Good Shepherd Lutheran Church’s livestream page. We look forward to 
thanking and praising God for the blessings of another successful school year and for the 
accomplishments of the graduating 8th grade class. 
 
School Picnic 
As stated a few weeks ago, the school picnic has been postponed. Depending on where things 
stand in June, we will consider hosting an event at our facilities for students and families to 
have some fun together. 
 
Pick up of School Materials 
All students/families will have the opportunity to pick up their school supplies in desks and 
lockers each Monday in May (4th, 11th, and 18th) from 7:30 to 9:30 AM. Please notify your 
respective teacher a day or two in advance about which Monday you plan on picking up 
supplies so they can have them ready for you to take home. 
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Returning School Materials 
On Wednesday, May 27th and Thursday, May 28th from 7:30 AM to 9:30 AM, we expect 
students/families to return school-owned materials such as textbooks, Chromebooks, and 
other materials that have not yet been returned.   
 
If you have any questions about any of these events or procedures, please contact me. I pray 
you and your families are safe and healthy. 
 
In Christ, 
 
 
Mr. Roekle 
Principal 


